
18 MONTH HIGHER DIPLOMA 
MIDWIFERY EDUCATION 
PROGRAMME COMMENCING 
SEPTEMBER 2019.
This programme, leading to registration as a midwife, is offered 
to nurses who are currently registered on the General Division of 
the Register of Nurses (or those eligible for registration) held by 
The Nursing and Midwifery Board of Ireland (NMBI), who are 
selected subject to interview and accepted by University College 
Dublin, the Hospital’s academic partner. 

A minimum of six months recent nursing experience in an acute 
care setting is required at time of application.

Midwifery students are paid a salary based on their appropriate 
incremental point whilst undertaking this 18 month Higher 
Diploma course.

Application forms can be obtained from our website www.
nmh.ie or by contacting the Education & Practice Development 
Department at eduinfo@nmh.ie.

Completed applications should be returned to Annemarie Dunne, 
Higher Diploma Midwifery Coordinator, Education & Practice 
Development Department, National Maternity Hospital, Holles 
Street, Dublin 2.

Informal enquiries to: Ms Annemarie Dunne, Education & 
Practice Development Department, Tel: +353 1 637 3539

Closing Date for receipt of applications: Wednesday 
20th March 2019.

Interviews are scheduled for the 9th, 10th & 11th 
April 2019. Please note Skype interviews can be 
facilitated for overseas candidates.

The hospital has ongoing vacancies for staff 
midwives and nurses. If you would like to discuss 
possibly working here at the The National 
Maternity Hospital please do not  hesitate to 
contact Ms. Lisa Murray, Human Resources 
Department at 01 6373258 or email  
lisam@nmh.ie
The National Maternity Hospital is an equal opportunities employer.
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